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I am grateful to Peter Walker for sending me a copy of his
letter of 25 OgtoOber recording the outcome of our discussion
in MISC 120 &n 24 October. I am content with the figures
he sets out, including his costings of a further year's delay
in beginning construction of Sizewell. I have noted Peter's
views about the position we might face if in the event Sizewell
went ahead before Autumn 1987. This 1is something we can
discuss at the time if necessary.

I am copying this letter to the other members of MISC 120
and to Peter Walker. , s
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JOHN MacGREGOR
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